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August 21, 2020 
 
Dear FJUHSD Students and  Parents/Guardians, 
 
We want to thank all of our families for their hard work and flexibility as we started the school year with                     
distance learning. The information below is regarding a possible return to in-person instruction with a               
hybrid schedule.  
 
As of today, Orange County is trending toward being removed from the Orange County Monitoring               
Watchlist by the weekend. If the County continues to meet the established threshold for Case Rates (less                 
than 100 per 100,000 people) and Testing Positivity (less than 8%) for three consecutive days, the                
County will be officially removed from the Monitoring Watchlist. If this occurs, we will need to remain                 
off this list for another 14 consecutive days to then be authorized to reopen for in-person, on campus                  
instruction for those families who prefer the hybrid academic model. Assuming Orange County’s             
numbers continue their current trend or remain stable, in-person academic models could conceivably             
begin in the OC schools following Labor Day weekend; however, distance learning will continue for one                
week to allow preparatory time before returning to school in the hybrid model. ​A direct link to the                  
Orange County Dashboard is below: 
 
https://ochca.maps.arcgis.com/apps/opsdashboard/index.html#/cc4859c8c522496b9f21c451de2fedae  
 
FJUHSD will continue to closely monitor the data from the California Department of Public Health and                
the Orange County Health Care Agency and provide updates to our staff and families. We want to thank                  
all of our families for your cooperation in making the adjustment to distance learning. Your hard work                 
and dedication is very much appreciated. 
 
Stay cool and have a great weekend! 
 
Sincerely, 

 
V. Scott Scambray, Ed.D. 
Superintendent 
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